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Help Set the Alliance's Public Policy Priorities 


The Land Trust Alliance wants your input on our policy work because our bottom line is how we can best help you meet your conservation goals. 
Our priorities memo (www.lta.org/policy/documents/priorities-memo) outlines the following potential areas for our policy work:

1. Defend federal tax benefits for land trusts and their donors
2. Improve IRS administration of the rules governing conservation donations
3. Maximize federal conservation funding

4. Help land trusts be more active and effective policy advocates

5. Help land trusts get involved in creating state and local funding and tax incentives

6. Help land trusts respond to attacks on their work
Please fill out this questionnaire or visit: www.surveymonkey.com/s/AlliancePriorities. You can also share your opinion in person at Rally 2012: Workshop D-18 "Public Policy 2012 Update and 2013 Forum" on Tuesday, October 2, 10:30 am - 12:00 noon in Room 251A.
Which of the priorities listed above should be the highest priority for the land trust community?  Tell us why…

Which of these priorities should be the lowest priority for the land trust community?  Tell us why…
Is there a different issue/project that you believe will become more important to the land trust community than those listed?  Tell us why…
What could the Alliance do to help local land trusts get involved in state and local conservation funding referenda or legislation?
Do you get our Land Trust Advocates alerts? ( Yes | ( No | ( No, but sign me up!

If so, please help us improve them! 
· Do you prefer action items and updates lumped together every 2-3 weeks, or are you more likely to forward frequent single-issue alerts?
· Do you prefer full explanations in the email text or brief blurbs with links?
· What kind of content is most/least helpful? 
Does your land trust use “social media” sites? (Facebook, twitter, Pinterest, etc)
· How?
· Have you ever “friended,” “followed,” or interacted with public officials on these sites?

· Any ideas on how the Alliance could help you use social media for policy?
What tools and training would help your land trust become more active and effective in advocacy? For example: training at state conferences, webinars, conference calls, web resources, better templates, smartphone app, Congressional contact info, presentations at your meetings live by Skype or recorded on YouTube?
Please list your contact information -- optional, but helpful for context & Advocates
Name:
___________________________________

Title: 
___________________________________

Organization:
___________________________________

Email:
___________________________________

Please email this survey to policy@lta.org or fax to 202-638-4730. Thanks!
